
Kia ora koutou, 

We are busy rolling towards the end of the year with December arriving at the end of the 
week!   This week we see our Year 5/6 students off to surfing on our beach!  We are all 
enjoying summer finally arriving for these events!
 
School Photos
These will be tomorrow - TUESDAY 28TH NOVEMBER.

School Fair/BBQ
Our wonderful PTA is busy creating this incredible annual event.  They really appreciate 
the donation our families give to make this event happen.  We are still taking donations
for our gourmet food hampers, sauces, chocolates, lollies, crackers, Christmas wrapping 
and treats.

Reminder last day of the term
We finish on Tuesday 19th of December at 12pm.

2024 Classes
Children will meet their teacher for next year on Monday 18th December and reports will 
go home this day too.

Sun Safety
Reminder with our lovely sunshine out we need to remind our children to wear hats and
sunscreen.

Free Piano
Our school piano is free to a good home.  Please contact the school office if you’re 
interested.  You will need to organise pick up and delivery.
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What's on ?

Tue 28th SCHOOL PHOTOS
Tue 28th BOT Meeting
Wed 29th Kea & Weka Surfing day
Thur 30th Kea & Weka Surfing day

Tue 5th Year 5 Tramp at
Wenderholm
Thur 7th Year 0-3 Athletics day
Fri 8th Kereru Athletics Display
Day
Fri 8th End of Year BBQ
Thur 14th Year 6 Camp
Fri 15th Year 6 Camp
Tues 19th Last Day of Term 12pm
finish.

November

December

He waka eke noa: We are all in this together

Arohanui.
Katherine Pascoe - Principal


